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7 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

twitter.com/KESSheffield facebook.com/KESSheffield 

King Edward VII School’s Year 5 and Year 6 Open Evening 2023 
 

I would like to thank you for considering King Edward VII School for your child. 
 

King Edward VII School is a thriving, highly successful School. It is the only remaining Local 
Authority secondary School in Sheffield which means we continue to offer a broad, balanced, 
engaging and challenging curriculum for students alongside extensive extra-curricular provision, 
including numerous trips abroad each year. We have a long tradition of success dating back to 
1604 and each year we send many students to Oxford, Cambridge and the Russell Group 
universities. In 2023, five students secured places at the Universities of Oxford and Cambridge. 
Additionally, eight other early applicants will be studying Medicine (5), Dentistry (2) and 
Veterinary Science (1). 

 
I appreciate that you have reached an important milestone in your child’s education – selecting a 
secondary school that will meet their educational needs, holistically. It is important that you have 
as much information as possible about King Edward VII School to enable you to make an informed 
choice regarding your child’s secondary schooling. 

 
I would like to extend a warm invitation to you and your child to visit our remarkable School for our 
Open Evening on Tuesday 26 September 2023. This event will be held on the Upper School site 
on Glossop Road, from 6.00pm – 8.00pm in the evening. 

 
You will be provided with details about opportunities to visit the Lower School site at the Open 
Evening. 

 

The School’s current prospectus, and other documentation, will be available for you to view on our 
website (www.kes.sheffield.sch.uk) from 2.00pm on Tuesday 26 September 2023. Please take a 
look. These documents will provide you with essential information about King Edward VII School, 
including what your child can expect as a student in the School, alongside the strong examination 
results for summer 2023. 
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I very much look forward to meeting you and welcoming your child to King Edward VII School. Be 
part of our ongoing, exceptional success story! 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Linda Gooden 
Headteacher 


